
 
 
 
How can my student find out the daily schedule & get the links to connect each day?  

- We will e-mail that information out to the submitted parent e-mail each day by 9:00 AM.  
- All information is also available at our Camp+ website: brentwood.church/campplus.  

 
What will my student need in order to participate? 

- A screen! For morning devotionals and worship, any device is perfect.  
- Small Groups, Lab times, & Games, will require a device with video capabilities.   
- Game Time will also require a second device so that they can see the screen on one and answer 

from the other. 
- A Zoom account (whether student’s or a parent’s). 
- Physical Bible  
- Paper & pen for notes 

  
How will labs work? 

- Labs will take place each morning at 10:30 after morning devo time 
- On Tuesday, all participants will hear from our mission partners in Chicago at Reborn 

Community Church. 
- Wednesday and Thursday, students will have two options to pick from and will select the 

appropriate ZOOM link to join a lab group.  
 

How will small groups work?  
- Small groups will look different depending on which campus you attend. Everyone will join a 

“camp wide” Zoom at 7:30 PM each evening and then, through the wonders of technology, we 
will push a button and send students to the correct Zoom Room for their Small Group time. 

- All groups will be led by multiple trained and vetted ministry leaders.  
 
How can my student participate in the mission opportunity to support Reborn?  

- We are thrilled to partner with Reborn Community Church this year to help provide much 
needed school supplies for families in their church and community. More information about this 
opportunity will be shared during our Monday evening worship time as well as the Tuesday 
morning Lab.  

- We would love to have you join us in purchasing school supplies for this mission opportunity. 
You can find the list of items available at brentwood.church/campplus.  

- We’ll be collecting items on Thursday, July 23 from 1:00-2:00 PM at the Brentwood Campus at 
Entrance A (under the steeple).  

- We will also be taking monetary donations to pass along to Reborn to assist in purchasing school 
uniforms that are required for students to attend school.  

 


